Karri Anderberg

From:

Elyse Hansen <elyseh0367@gmail.com> Monday, September 25, 2023 3:36 PM

Sent: To:

City Clerk Staff

Subject:

Beverage Operators License Appeal

Hello,

My name is Elyse Hansen, I requested my Beverage Operators License for the City of Whitewater on Friday, the 15th. Just getting the letter in the mail today it states that my request got denied. With this I would like to explain the situation in order to possibly get it appealed. The reason it stated that I go denied is because I got an Underage on September 18th 2022, over a year ago. Within the letter it states that "These offenses she has been arrested for..", is not true. On Spetember 18th, 2022 I was not arrested or detained. At the time of the incident I gave the officer my name and where I live. I then proceeded to admit I was under the influence of alcohol because I was, which is my fault. He then proceeded to tell me that this was my one and only free bee, he never game me a ticket that night and took me back to my dorm. This may not be relevant to this but I wanted you to know that I was not arrested. I am aware and understand that drinking underage is wrong and against the law. While this happen a year ago I feel as if I should be able to have my license for the City of Whitewater. I would like to formally put it a request to appeal it. Thank you for your time.

-Elyse Hansen